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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar,	increasing	the	feed	in	tarrif	in	line	with	the	
wholesale	price	of	electricity.		
Being	on	a	carer	payment,	it	was	great	having	solar	put	on,	not	only	to	help	me	
financially,	but	for	the	environment	also.	To	drop	from	feed	in	tarrif	of	60c	down	
to	6	c	has	been	a	huge	hardship	for	our	household.		
All	solar	owners	deserve	a	fair	go,	especially	when	it	helps	our	environment.	
	
Cheryl	Robson		
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